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Cheryl Harris

From: tepperlaw <tepperlaw@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 8:45 AM
To: AudioFilings
Cc: tsanders@capitaloutlook.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: STA Extension Request for WTAL-AM @ Tallahassee, FL
Attachments: WTAL-AM STA Supporting Statement 12-27-2022.pdf

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Good morning -- 
  
This email is being submitted on behalf of Live Communications, Inc. ("LCI") pursuant to the FCC's 
Public Notice DA 22-29 (Released January 11, 2022) regarding the suspension of Consolidated 
Database System (CDBS) filings.   The instant filing is not yet accepted in the Licensing and 
Management System (LMS). 
  
LCI requests approval of an extension of Engineering STA BSTA-20220706AAC so that it can 
continue to operate WTAL-AM at an alternate transmitting site with a temporary long-wire antenna 
while it completes the build out of Construction Permit BP-20220407AAH for new, modified 
permanent facilities.  
  
Attached please find a supporting statement, including comments from Engineering Consultant Chris 
Hall. 
  
In light of the foregoing, LCI submits that grant of the STA Extension Request is in the public interest 
so that it can continue broadcast service to the Tallahassee, Florida area. 
  
The FRN for LCI is  0008  6151  22. 
  
Neither LCI nor any party to this request is subject to a denial of federal benefits pursuant to Section 
5301 of the Anti-Drug Abuse Act of 1988, 21 U.S.C. Section 862. 
  
Please let us know what the CDBS File Number is so that we can submit payment of the requisite 
FCC filing fee. 
  
Should any questions arise concerning this submission, please contact the undersigned counsel. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Cary Tepper 
 
Sent from AOL Desktop 
  
________________________________________________________ 
  
Cary S. Tepper 
Tepper Law Firm, LLC 
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4900 Auburn Avenue 
Suite 100 
Bethesda, Maryland  20814-2632 
  
(301) 718-1818 


